Dear All,

As you would know, IFA-India Academy has been a leading platform for knowledge sharing and professional development in the areas of International Tax and Transfer Pricing. Regular courses on various topics are being conducted by the Academy at its own premises in Noida as well as at other locations in the NCR.

With its aim to reach out to as many professionals in practice and industry as possible, the Academy launched a regular online webcast.  These webcasts will either be live or pre-recorded and will feature eminent tax experts who will give their views on various important developments taking place in the areas of International Tax and Transfer Pricing.

The next episode (Episode 3) of the webcast is scheduled for 16th January 2016 from 5:30 PM - 6:30 PM.

The eminent experts featured in this episode are:

1. Ajay Vohra, Senior Advocate

2. Mukesh Butani, Chairman & Managing Partner of BMR Legal.

The topics that will be covered in this webcast will include:

(a) POEM (Place of Effective Management): The CBDT has issued the draft guidelines and invited public comments. The discussion will revolve around the contents of the draft guidelines, its hits and misses and possible consequences.

(b) Government measures to reduce tax litigation, improve business environment, increase transparency. The last few months have seen a slew of measures from the CBDT in this area. The discussion will be on some of the key measures, what it conveys in terms of the seriousness of the finance ministry and what more could be done in this regard.

(c) NGC Network Asia (Mumbai ITAT) ruling on Dependent Agent PE

(d) Latest amendment to Rule 37BB

You can watch the webcast live on 16th January 2016 by clicking on the following link:https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dbxVVyrgMC4 . An edited version will later be posted on the Academy's website and Youtube channel for subsequent / repeat viewing.

If you have any questions related to the above topics that you would like the guest experts to take up during the webcast, kindly send your questions to the undersigned in advance.

We look forward to your continued support to the Academy's knowledge sharing initiative.

Thanks,

Vijay Goel
